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Eastern Yacht Club
2330 Seneca Road
Essex, MD 21221

410-686-3555

Eastern Yacht Club

Commodore, Denny Swiger

Hello Everyone

| hope everybody is doing well during this
frigid month of February. | don’t know about you but
I've had enough ...bring on spring! March 13th we
spring forward.

| would like to take a minute to thank all of
those involved in the remodeling of the big house
the place looks absolutely amazing!! When you get
a chance stop by and take a look. | would like to
give a BIG shout out to a few people who have
spent countless hours on this project Dave Ellis, Jeff Baier, Tim Mccall and
Dan Crouse, these guys put their heart and soul into the project and it
shows. You guys rock & thanks again

EYC’s Opening Weekend theme will be “Rock, Roll and Remember”.

| have scheduled bands and a car show. We got lots of great ideas
from our first meeting for our skits and decorations. | invite all to get in-
volved there are many things that have to be done for the show and deco-
rations for the club to make it successful. We will be having another meet-
ing soon and would love to hear your ideas; look for a email and post on
our Facebook page for a date and time.

The remaining cold days should fly by with all the activities that our
officers have scheduled. Our Fleet Captain Carolyn has land cruises com-
ing in and our Annual St. Patrick’s Cruise. Vice Commodore Pat has to
defend his title at the Chili Cook Off. And the Tiki Bar has live entertain-
ment scheduled. These events are always fun, bring a dish, have some
drinks and share your friendship.

Jane and | have enjoyed the Balls of other clubs and have enjoyed
their company at our own club. The Commodores want to support each
club and Crescent started a new idea last year with dingy cruises. They
were a lot of fun and voted EYC was the BEST and are looking forward to
do it again this year. The are welcoming us to do the same. We were very
proud that EYC stood out as the Friendliest Club on the Bay

| am excited to seeing everyone soon and boats returning to the basin.
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Vice Commodore, Pat Lange
Hello EYC

We are getting close to spring. Hopefully the weather will cooperate and we can start getting into
some warm weather. | am about done with this cold wind, rain and snow. There’s a lot of great stuff com-
ing up in March and April in the Tiki bar. We are looking forward to our visiting yacht clubs, Red Eye and
North Point and going on our annual St. Patty’s day cruise on March 12. Fleet Captain Carolyn has been
working hard on planning these events. We also have live music in the tiki bar planned for March 12 and
April 15. Keep an eye on your e-mail and Facebook for more events.

| want to congratulate the Gulls for a great Valentines Day Bingo Bash. It was fun event with a
great turnout. At the event | forgot to thank our Junior Princess Clarice for her help with serving food and
calling out the door prize winners. She did a great job. The gulls worked very hard and the success of the event shows it. Next
up is the Chili Cook-off on March 30. Bring your best pot of chili to complete for prizes and bragging rights.

Lastly, | want to again thank the work crews who continue to work on improving our big house with painting and hard-
ware replacement going up the stairs leading to the bridal suite and second level hallway. The place is looking great.

Please come down and support your club. Also, if you know anyone with a boat or thinking of getting a boat and needs
a home for it, please refer them to us.
Cheers!

Hello Everyone!

We are almost through the winter Real’ CommOdore, Jlm MOl’ln
months and the count-down to boating season
has begun. The first day of Spring is March 20th, we are almost there!

Just a friendly reminder to members who have your boats in basin, please be sure to continue to check
your ice eaters to make sure they are working properly.

I would like to thank my work crews for their continued efforts around the club and for putting some finishing
touches on the Big House renovations. There was a lot of time and effort spent to make the updates in the Big
House and without their dedication none of this would have happened so quickly. If you haven't seen it, it's worth a
trip to club!

We very much appreciate wood donations for our bonfires, HOWEVER if you plan to bring down pallets please be sure to cut them
down first into small stackable pieces. We do not want full size pallets laying around on the property.

Thank you to our EYC Gulls for hosting the Valentine’s Bingo on Saturday, February 12th. It was a great night out and well orga-
nized. Thank you to all who attended and supported the club. Hope to see everyone at the first Friday Bingo on March 4th.

Fleet Captain Carolyn has a lot of great activities planned including the upcoming St. Patrick’s Day Bus Trip. Always a great time! Thank
you, Carolyn for organizing.

I would like to welcome all of our new members to club. We look forward to seeing you around the club and at upcoming events.

R/C Jim

' e Fleet Captain— Carolyn Creamer
- It was so good to see everyone at our Feb. GMM. Looking forward to hosting 3 land cruise’s. 2/26

around 6:00 pm Red Eye will be here with 50 people, March 5th around 3:30 pm North Point and March
26th around 1:00 Marley Boat Club will be here. Could use everyone’s help in donating a dish or des-
sert. Please message me at 443-248-0488 if able to help.

There is a sign-up sheet in Tiki Bar for the Vacation cruise. Trying to get a tenative count on
boats or rooms needed. Top half for boats and bottom for rooms. Email me your info if not coming to the
club. Ccre529629@aol.com. As a reminder, please come out and support the Land Cruises. Thanking
everyone in advance.

(2@
';ca-n‘

F/C. Carolyn



Hello, everyone! Princess— Natalie Lange

: This past weekend, | attended the Queen of the Chesapeake Pageant orientation. | learned a lot

| more information about the Queen of the Chesapeake Program. Next Sunday, | will be attending a prin-
cess bonding event at McFadden’s Glass blowing. It has been such an amazing time going to these
events and building special bonds with my fellow princesses and | am super excited to spend more and
i more time with them throughout this year.

| have recently been getting things together for my princess fundraiser. This fundraiser is on April
23, 2022 from 6-10 P.M. During the fundraiser, there will be live music from the band: Over the Edge,
open bar, food, and an ice cream bar! The ticket price is $40 P.P and tickets will be available very soon. | will be accepting
donations for Chinese and silent auctions. Please make a donation from either money to gift cards to items that can be auc-
tioned off. Everything is greatly appreciated. Items can be dropped off at the Tki bar and money/gift cards can be given to my
parents who will be around the club on weekend. More information about my fundraiser is on the flyer. The money raised for
the fundraiser will be going to my charity which is The Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation which works to find a cure for
people who suffer from Type 1 Diabetes.

Penny wars are back. The jar will be on the Tiki bar with directions posted on it.

Thank you-

Princess Natalie

Gulls President— Rose Lange

From Gulls President Rose Lange:
Hello EYC Members! Hope everyone is doing well and staying healthy.

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our first Valentine’s Bingo. It was a huge success, we could not have done it without
your support and the hard work of our amazing volunteers. We would like to thank our officers, Past Commodore Ron Peffer,
Vice Commodore Pat Lange, and Rear Commodore Jim Morin for helping us to call bingo along with Dan Krause and Mark
Dickey for helping us with ticket sales. We received an incredible amount of positive feedback and will be planning some larg-
er bingo events like this one in the future.

We would like to extend a special thank you to Vice Commodore Pat Lange, Rear Commodore Jim Morin, and our work crews
for the beautiful renovation of our Big House. It looks incredible! Thank you as well for having it done and put back together
so that everyone could see it first-hand at the Valentine’s Bingo.

We have a bunch of other events planned for this year and we would love to see everyone in attendance. Our First Friday
Bingo will be taking place on March 4th and our Annual Chili Cookoff will be March 27th. Spring lottery raffle tickets are now
on sale for the MD Lottery evening pick three. If you are interested in participating, you can see Carolyn Creamer, Diane
Peffer, or any of our Gulls members to get your tickets.

In addition, just a reminder that we have several of our Sister Yacht Clubs coming to visit us on their land cruises. First club
visiting will be Red Eye Yacht who will be coming on February 26th, followed by North Point Yacht Club on March 5th and
finally Marley Boat Club on March 26th. We hope everyone will join us in welcoming them to our club. We could also use
your help with food donations. If you are interested in bringing an appetizer, dish or dessert please let our Fleet Captain Car-
olyn Creamer know.

The next Gulls meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 11th at 7pm prior to the GMM. Hope to see everyone there with fresh
ideas! If you haven't joined the Gulls yet, feel free to stop by and see what it is all about!
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way to have fun and raise  Live Music by: Over The Edge

money to find a cure for Type Chinese & Silent Auctions

One Diabetes. Rattles

Into & Reservations
Call- (44%»)-461-0476C
(410)-426-3420

Food includes: pit beef, ham,
and turkey, assorted sides &

ice cream bar
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! BULL & OYSTER ROAST

Dance to the Music by VERTIGO RED FROM
L=l
Top Round Beel on the Pit, Roasted Turkey
Breast, Sweet Italian Sausage, Gourmet
Macaroni & Cheese, Baked Ziti with Marinara
& Dallops of Ricotta, Greek Salad, Homemade
Cole Slaw, Homemade Pasta salad,
Assortment of Breads & Rolls, All Fixin's &
Condiments & Desert Cakes From 6-9 P.M
[neludes Draft Beer, Wine, Soda
Catered By : SUPERIOR CATERING By M&M
AND SONS .
Plant Wheel Door Prizes
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Saturday April 9th. Eastern Yacht Club 2330
Seneca rd. 21221, $45 p.p, Tickets Availible in Tiki
Bar or contact Rick Pope at rjpopeb0@gmail.com,
il lext 443-955-8687. Gel your tickets early. Tickets
; have been opened up to outside Yacht Clubs. Thls
| is a COUNTED AFFAIR. RSVP By April 2, ‘?’U‘W
Ty,
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Eastern Yacht Club Events

Up Coming Events Land Cruises and Events
March 2022
11th GMM 8PM 3-5 North Point Land Cruise 3:30PM
12th St Patty’s Day Bus Trip 3-12 Whiskey Train- Tiki Bar
25th BOG 7PM 3-26 Marley Boat Club Land Cruise 1PM
27th Gulls Chili cook off
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat
1 2 3 Tiki Bar 4 Winter 5 Bonomolo
6to 11 PM 5 PM to Close 12 PM to 2AM
Tiki Bar Tiki Bar
6 Tiki Bar 7 8 9 10 Tiki Bar | 11 Pipkin 12 Below
6to 11 PM 5 PM to Close 12 PM to 2 AM
ki Tiki Bar
Tiki Bar. St Patty’s Bus Trip
GMM Meeting
13 Tiki Bar 14 15 16 17 Tiki Bar | 18 Carrier 19 Herster
6to11 PM 5 PM to Close 12PMto 2 AM
Tiki Bar Tiki Bar
20 Tiki Bar 21 22 23 24 TikiBar | 25 DeCarlo 26 Bates
12to 8 PM 6to11 PM 5 PM to Close 12 PMto 2 AM
Tiki Bar Tiki Bar
27 Tiki Bar 28 29 30 31 Tiki Bar
12to 8 PM 6to11 PM
Chili Cook Off

March




Eastern Yacht Club
Look who is doing what
March 2022

Second Saturday 9AM
Lewis Rhoades

Rick Nazelrod

Gary Dickson

Carol Knight

Kevin McCarty

Mid Week
Dave Ellis
Tim McCall
Mark Dickey
Jeff Baier

BOG 2023
BOG 2024

Chrissy Gannon
Treasurer Suenette Pope
Kevin McCarty

Fourth Saturday 9AM
Kevin Gannon
Steve Uhl
P/C Mike McVeigh
Stephen Rifkin
Larry McLaurin BOG 2023
P/C Terry Bowles
Mark Hoeing

BOG 2024

Officers on BOG
Comm, Denny Swiger
V/C Pat Lange
R/C Jim Morin
F/C Carolyn Creamer
Secretary P/C Jim Kinard
Treasurer Suenette Pope
IPC Rick Pope
Holding Corp Bob Wilkins

Asst. Treasurer
Asst. Treasurer

Plumbing

V/C Pat Lang

Rose Lange
Frank Winterling

P/C Thea Coker
Diane Peffer
Bob Wilkins
Mary Herster

ODs

Rob Winter
Christine Pipkin
Bill Carrier
Matt Decarlo
Mike Courtemanch
Mike Bonomolo
Jeremy Below
Mary Herster
Todd Bates
Open

Auxiliary Pres.
Ent. Comm.
Chaplain

YCM Rep.
CBYCA Rep.
Dock Master
Sick & Welfare

6 PM to 2 AM
1* Friday
2" Friday
3" Friday
4™ Friday
5" Friday
1** Saturday
2" Saturday
3" Saturday
4™ Saturday
5™ Saturday

HOUSE COMMITTEE

Committee Chair

Kat Christ
P/C Frank Winterling
Jim Harris

Electric
Electric

Kevin Gannon
John Ashton III

Affair Booking Agent
Bar Manager BOG 2024

2022

P/C Frank Winterling IT

Diane Peffer

Jim Harris

P/C Ron Peffer
Michelle Killian
Charlie Alexander

BOG 2024
BOG 2022

Adam Hale
Sarah Ramsey
P/C Brian Harrison

Bob Wilkins
Joe Stallings

BOG 2022

PC Ron Peffer
Steve Rifkin

Advertising

House Supply/Stock
Purchasing Agent

Equipment Maintenance

Bath House Every other week
Bath House Every other week
Tiki Bar Clean Weekly
HV/AC

Coolers/Matts/Bar Clean
Breeze

Clean back yard, Fridays
Finance Chair

Receiving Weds

Receiving Weds

RV Captain

Web Master

Diane Peffer
Carolyn Creamer

Purchasing Agent
HR/Payroll
Kitchen Manager

2024
2024

Nominating Committee
P/C Frank Winterling IP/C Rick Pope

Gold Members
John Ashton Jr.
P/C Thea Coker
P/C Ed Yeager
Tom Potere

Past Officer break
P/C Tim Pratzer
P/C Brian Rockstroh
P/C Tom Kinard
Sharon Winterling

Buy Outs

Mickey Kunkowski
Bob Kuhl

Rob Smith

Jason Grupp
Randy Depew

Stan Reip

off until 9/2022
off until 10/2023

off until 10/2024




